Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 8:46 AM

To: Vang, Mai (Cl-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (Cl-StPaul); Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: remove Q4 2018 assessment- 758 Cottage Ave W

That is because he paid it. Its File No CG1901B4, Assmt No 190060.

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 7:51 AM

To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
<Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul) <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: RE: remove Q4 2018 assessment- 758 Cottage Ave W

Tanya,
| can’t find file number for which roll. And there are no information in STAMP or Assessment websites. Did it already
been sent to RC?

Mai

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 2:38 PM

To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul) <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: remove Q4 2018 assessment- 758 Cottage Ave W

Hi Clare,

Please work with Mai to have the Q4 2018 charge for 758 Cottage Ave W ($96.08 ) removed from the assessment

list. This resident should not have been charged for this first quarter, as he tried to set the property up as vacant. This
was not reflected in the first bill. He paid the Q4 2018 bill to the city when it should have been removed.

Thanks!

Chris



